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April 24th, 2020 

Message from Superintendent of Schools, Mr. Kennedy 
Here is a video message update from Superintendent Kennedy for our school community. 

Click Here For Video 

  

WVSD Premier Academy and Program Offerings  
Don’t miss out! Looking ahead to September, West Vancouver Schools continues to plan to offer the 
many academies and premier programs for our students. If you have not already registered, check out 
our website to view the many excellent opportunities available for students at a variety of grade levels. 
For a complete list of our academies and programs, see the attachment. Any questions, contact Diane 
Nelson, Director of Instruction: dnelson@wvschools.ca. 
 
Secondary School WVS Premier Academies - https://westvancouverschools.ca/academies 
Secondary School WVS Premier Programs - https://westvancouverschools.ca/programs 

 
 
2020-2021 Student Course Requests 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=g1Zsa5atW3Q
mailto:dnelson@wvschools.ca
https://westvancouverschools.ca/academies
https://westvancouverschools.ca/programs
http://go45.sd45.bc.ca/schools/westvancouver/Pages/default.aspx


Returning WVSS students have made their course requests for the 2020-2021 school year.  As we 
prepare to build next year’s timetable we ask you to review these requests with your child.  Please click 
here for Family Portal Navigation Guide for details to access the requests.  If your child wishes to make 
changes to their requests, please have them email with their school counsellor. 
 

Stay Informed: Keep Your Address & Contact Information Up to Date!  
All Parents and Guardians will receive this e-bulletin by email each Thursday and we hope you will make 
it part of your routine to browse through it and keep up to date on school information and upcoming 
events. In addition, the student absence system makes contact daily by telephone to alert parents of 
unexcused absences. From time to time the school will also send documents and information to homes 
by regular mail. To ensure that you stay informed in all of these ways, please contact the school office 
and let us know if you change your email, phone contact information or move to a new address. 

Follow Us On… 

 
@wearewvss 

 
@wearewvss 

Useful Links 

WVSS Website 

WVSS Counselling Page 

WVSS Athletics Website 

West Vancouver Schools District Website 

 
Please direct any comments or questions about the contents of this Bulletin to Mr. S. Anderson, Vice-
Principal.  

 

https://westvancouverschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/Family-Portal-Basic-Navigation.pdf
https://westvancouverschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/Family-Portal-Basic-Navigation.pdf
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https://twitter.com/wearewvss
http://westvancouverschools.ca/westvancouver-secondary/
http://wvsscounselling.weebly.com/
http://westvancouverschools.ca/westvancouver-secondary/athletics/
http://www.westvancouverschools.ca/
mailto:shawnanderson@wvschools.ca
https://www.instagram.com/wearewvss/
https://twitter.com/wearewvss
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